
 

Dear Catholic Academy of Sussex County Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back!  DPG is excited to see your children every day and the opportunity to nourish them this 

2023-2024 school year once again. 

Items in the cafeteria will be available for lunch in all Academy Schools.  Breakfast and after school items 

will be available at Pope John High School only.  Items can be purchased ala carte, through our various 

combo’s option, or utilizing the annual meal plan which represents your best value for daily use.  

Cafeteria pricing and the menu will be found in the Lion Life/Student Life section of your schools’ 

websites. 

The DPG Meal Plan: 

 Reverend Brown School Grades K-4 $1,050 

 Pope John Middle School Grades 5-7 $1,725 

 Pope John High School Grades 8-12 $1,725 

Selecting a meal plan will provide your student lunch for every full day when school is in session.  A 

“meal” under this plan will include an entrée, 2 sides, a drink and a dessert/snack.  Please note, your 

student will not be reimbursed for missing meals due to absences.  We encourage your meal plan 

students to also fund their accounts with ala carte funds to allow them to purchase any additional items 

from the cafeteria.  Breakfast and any after-school purchases at PJHS are not included with the meal 

plan. 

Ala carte purchases in the cafeteria will be made using the students’ ID.  Please fund your students 

account here: https://caosc.revtrak.net  You will be able to monitor their purchases and set up low 

balance reminders and auto replenish features.  Please note, students will not be permitted to purchase 

any item in the cafeteria if their account is not funded.  There will be no negative balance allowances 

this year.   

Please contact Lisa Miller, General Manager, Dining Partnership Group for the CAOSC, with any 

questions.  DPGlisamarie@gmail.com 

Looking forward to a great 2023-2024 School year!   

 

https://caosc.revtrak.net/

